November 5, 2024

UNITED AG SERVICE CUSTOMER

RE: FUEL CARDS

United Ag Service is pleased to announce that the new fuel card system software is
scheduled to be up and running sometime later this month. This system is designed to
allow your gas cards to work at all United Ag Service fuel locations.

New fuel cards will be issued to MSFC card holders. Your new fuel card(s) will be
available for pick up at the Rush Center service station on November 13, 2024.  Or, if
you would like to have your fuel card(s) mailed to you, please contact Kimi at 785-372-
4230 and she will be happy to assist you. The Pin# for mailed fuel cards will be mailed
under separate cover for security purposes.

An announcement will be posted at all branches and on our website announcing the date
that the new system will go online. On the date of activation, the fuel pumps at all
Rush County Branches will be down for approximately 3 hours. It is anticipated
that this time frame will be from 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm. Please plan accordingly. (Your
current MSFC cards will continue to work until the roll out date.)

Please direct any questions or concerns to Kimi (@ 785-372-4230 and she will be happy
to assist you.

Thank you for being one of our valued customers. We appreciate vour business and your
patience. We look forward to providing you with quality service.



